[bookmark: _GoBack]“Our nation’s Filipino veterans made tremendous sacrifices during World War II and played a big part in our victory. As such, they should be awarded the Congressional Gold Medal,” said Senator Dean Heller. “Nevada is home to ‘The Mighty Five’ Filipino veterans – a group of heroes I have had the pleasure of getting to know over the years. While some are no longer with us, I am proud this legislation will finally ensure they receive proper recognition for their valiant acts of military service.”

